JOINT ACTION COMMITTEE OF ASSOCIATIONS / UNIONS

OF BSNL EXECUTIVES & NON-EXECUTIVES
D-7, Telegraph Place, Gole Market, New Delhi — 110 001.

JAC/AGN 17.11.2011
To

Shri R.K. Upadhyay,

CMD, BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

New Delhi - 110001

Sub: - Repatriation of non-opted ITS officers from BSNL

Ref: - DOT order No.A-11013/33/2011- Absorption cell dated 22.09.2011
Sir,

The Joint Action Committee is aware that the process of repatriation of non-opted ITS officers
back to DOT has started as per the above referred letter and some officers have already been
relieved from BSNL.

The issue was discussed in the JAC meeting held on 16.11.2011. The JAC felt that the process of
repatriation has only been partial and majority of the non-opted officials are yet to be
repatriated, which has created an unsavoury situation. Keeping officers in BSNL for any further
period, who do not prefer to work in BSNL is neither beneficial to the company nor to the
concerned officers.

As such the JAC strongly demands that the non-opted ITS officers be repatriated immediately
by making alternative arrangements. | expect BSNL management to take immediate action in
the matter.

Yours sincerely,
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[VA.N. Namboodiri]
Convener, JAC



